
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R- A-N-D-U-M- COMMISSION 
CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 31,2011 

All Parties of Record & Interested Persons 

Anna Williams, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel w 
Docket No. 090056-SU - Application for approval of transfer of wastewater system 
of Fountain Lakes Sewer Corporation, holder of Certificate 44243, to Aqua Utilities 
Florida, Inc., holder of Certificate 268-S, and for amendment of Certificate 26843, 
in Lee County, by Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. 

Please place the attached correspondence in the above-referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 
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From: bruce. may@h klaw.com 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 201 1 10:43 AM 

To: Anna Williams; bruce.may@hklaw.com 

cc: Patti Daniel; WTRendell@aquaamerica.com 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 090056 

Anna: 

AUF has reached a tentative agreement with Bonita Springs Utilities (BSU), an entity exempt from FPSC 
jurisdiction. BSU is currently conducting i ts due diligence and is working with the HOA for possible 
acceptance of the irrigation system. BSU and AUF expect to have a final resolution within the next 5 - 6 
months. Additional time is requested in order to  get the appropriate approvals, including approvals 
from the HOA and BSU. 

Once the agreement is finalized and approved, AUF expects to  file a notification and necessary 
documents with the FPSC in order proceed with an acknowledgement of sale. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Bruce 

D. Bruce May, Jr. I Holland 8z Knight 
Partner 
315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 600 I Tallahassee FL 32301 
Phone 850.425.5607 I Fax 850.224.8832 
bruce.mav@hklaw.com I www.hklaw.com 

~~ 

Add to address book View professional biography 

1 1  

From: Anna Williams [mailto:ANWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 12:Ol PM 
To: May, D Bruce (TAL - X35607) 
Cc: Patti Daniel 
Subject: Docket No. 090056 

Bruce, 

Have you been able to get an update on the negotiations in Docket No. 
090056? 

Thanks, 

Anna R. Williams, Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 

5/31/2011 
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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
T: (850) 413-6076 
F: (850) 413-6077 

To ensure compliance with Treasury Regulations (31 CFR Part IO, Sec. 10.35), we inform you 
that any tax advice contained in this correspondence was not intended or written by us to be 
used, and cannot be used by you or anyone else, for the purpose of avoiding penalties 
imposed by the Internal Revenue Code. 

NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP ("H&K"), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom 
it is addressed. I f  you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your 
computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. I f  you are not an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e- 
mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific statement to  that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you 
expect i t  to hold in confidence. I f  you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should 
maintain its contents in confidence in order to  preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to 
protect confidentiality. 

5/3 1/2011 

__ 


